
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AIC STATEMENT | RETURN TO SPORT, TERM 3 2021 

August 18, 2021 

The College Principals of the Associated Independent Colleges (AIC) are pleased 
by the Queensland Government’s announcement this morning regarding the 
resumption of community sport this weekend. 

The member Colleges have met this afternoon to work towards a return to AIC 
sport this weekend where possible. 

Member Colleges will convey to their respective communities the specific 
details regarding games and procedures for this weekend’s matches. As always, 
the safety and welfare of our students, families, staff, volunteers, and the 
broader community will have utmost priority in any planning. 

College communities look forward to being able to communicate further details 
about this weekend’s fixtures with you as soon as possible. 
 
In the spirit of Fellowship 

AIC MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 

 


